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VBS
In Moldova, children start the school year on 
September 1st and end their school year on May 
31st. Those dates are set in stone even if they fall 
on a Saturday or Sunday. Since school finishes so 
early here and we will soon be taking a trip to the 
States to take Hannah to college, we chose to 
have our VBS week earlier in the summer. This 
year our theme was Legos, which all kids love. 
Over the course of the week, we had more than 
45 children attend VBS. Along with some adults, 
we had 7 of our teens come out all week long to 
help in what ever area they could. The week was 
filled with lots of excitement and business. This 
year, we taught the life of Esther to the children. It 
was such a joy everyday as we reviewed to see 
how much they remembered and had learned. 
The children paid very close attention during the 
lesson and were always disappointed when the 
story ended and they had to wait until the next 
day to find out more. Each day, they were given a 
challenge to build something that went along with 
our lesson like a throne, a feast, and many other 
things. One parent shared that her children had 
asked her to quiz them on all that they had 
learned so far, so that they could answer the 
review questions the next day. Please pray for the 
seeds planted in the children’s hearts, but also 
for each of their families as they went home and 
shared all they had learned. We may never know 
the impact VBS had on their lives, but we trust 
that God will reap a harvest in His perfect time.

Praises
1. Great VBS
2. Teens serving 

Prayer Requests
1. Families to be reached
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